
CHARLES SCRIBNER'S SONS 

P U BLISHERS 

597 FIFTH AVENUE NEW YORK, N. Y. 10017 

Dr. Donald Crabtree 
Route #1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Dr. Crabtree: 

March 11, 1970 

We write to enlist your cooperation in a projected work of refer­
ence, the Dictionary of Prehistory. whose scope and method we 
have attempted to describe in the enclosed prospectus. 

If your present commitments permit, we would be most happy if you 
would undertake to write a definitive article of no more than 
five thousand words on the subject of TECHNOLOGY 0~ STONE TOOLS. 

The Dictionary. as outlined in the brochure, will include subor­
dinate topics related to the major articles or about material 
not covered by the major articles. This should enable you to 
spend more time on conceptual ideas, secure in the knowledge that 
terminology, site descriptions and the like are cross-referenced 
and are covered elsewhere in the Dictionary. We are as interested 
in ideas and theoretical reviews of Prehistory as we are in the 
precise definition of subject matter. This should permit you con­
siderable scope to express your own ideas. 

For an article of five thousand words we offer you a sum of $200. 
The compensation for shorter articles will be calculated at four 
cents a word, with the figure rounded off in dollars. We would 
like to have the manuscript by January 1, 1971. 

_Should you be willing to undertake this commission, we will send 
you a formal letter of acceptance, together with specific directions 
for styling the manuscript. And if you have any queries about 
matters which the prospectus does not cover, we shall of course 
be glad to answer them. 
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Yours truly, 

JZ~t~ 


